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John Casserly; tcarruthers@audit-scotland.gov.uk 

Hamish Sheppard; Steven Bell; Colin Mclauchlan; Graeme Barclay 
Audit Scotland - MUDFA review 

Just to confirm that due to workloads at MUDFA this week we have now rearranged Tom's visit to MUDFA to next 
Monday 21st July at 8:30am down in Leith and will last 1-2 hours. The principal areas to be examined as I 
understand it are: 

• Process for valuation I Certification I Payment process in the context of the MU DFA contractual 
provisions and direct arrangements with utility companies 

• Estimation of final costs and adequacy of risk allowances for utility diversions esp in the context of slippage 
in the MUDFA programme 

Tom - if you meet me here at tie's Citypoint offices at Sam we can travel down to Leith together as previously 
planned. 

Regards, 

Stewart 

Stewart McGarrity 
Finance Director 
tie Limited 
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